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November 9, 2023

TOWN OF CONCORD TOWN BOARD November 9. 2023
Work Session 6:15 p.m.

Supervisor Drozd discussed the following with the Board:

1. The elm tree at the Bensley Center is causing damage to the roof. Supervisor
Drozd and Hwy Supt Edwards met with an arborist to evaluate the tree. If the tree were
trimmed. it would be heavy on the back side. Based on the evaluation, it is best to cut the
tree down. Supervisor Drozd showed the Board members pictures of the roof. The
underlayment is lifting, shingles are sliding. There is also damage to the doorway. St.
Matthew’s Tree Service is scheduled to cut the tree down in the next few days.

The windows in the Town Hall are drafty. Supervisor Drozd met with a
grant writer and is looking into historic grant money for get Town Hall windows and the
Bensiey Center door. The grant writer will also look into funding for playground
equipment for Community Park. She will break down her proposals for each project: she
would not be hired as an annual grant writer. More information will be provided when
received.

2. Last month the Town received $4,510 interest on the Reserve Account
because of the change in banking; this is good news!

3. Supervisor Drozd attended the pre-construction meeting for the Kissing
Bridge Sewer project. Supervisor Drozd showed the Board members pictures of the
plant. The boring should start next week; the piping is here. Representatives from
Kissing Bridge were also in attendance and involved in this meeting.

4. The new owner of 8934 Cattarangus Street, Courtney Ebling, called to see
about connecting to the Cattaraugus Street Water District. This parcel did not connect to
the District at the time of installation. The current well did not pass Erie County Health
Department testing. Supervisor Drozd met with David Sullivan, Village of Springville
DPW, to review the situation. This parcel was on Village water prior to the Water
District; the cut off curb box is still there but prior owner Lillie did not hook in. Ehmke
Well Drillers drilled the well to this property and are looking for their paperwork. MDA
Engineers are also looking in their files for documentation from the time the Water
District was started. The meter pit is located right across the street from this house and
the main line is on her side. Supervisor Drozd will work with all parties to find 2
resolution for Ms. Ebiling.

5. Onthe Agenda tonight is the purchase of a new 10-wheel dump truck with an
estimated 2026 delivery. This has been discussed previously. Hwy Supt Edwards and
Supervisor Drozd met with representatives from Fleet Maintenance to discuss this
purchase. The supply issues are making it difficult to purchase these vehicles. I the
Town were to order now, the estimated delivery date for the truck would be 2026. There
is currently money going into Reserves for this purchase and more will go in next year.



